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Free Family Fun Day on March 11, 2006

NASA TO PARTICIPATE IN INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S AIR & SPACE MUSEUM’S FREE FAMILY FUN DAY ON MARCH 11


NASA Glenn Research Center will be bringing several hands-on exhibits to the free Family Fun Day at the International Women’s Air & Space Museum.  The event takes place Saturday, March 11 from 10:00 am –4:00 pm.


“Eva the Astronaut” will be on hand during the day to greet visitors to the museum as the NASA Glenn Visitor Center’s goodwill ambassador.  The “Feel the Lift” exhibit utilizes large fans that blow out to participants using two foam wings to experiment with forces of lift and drag against the wind.  Several additional NASA exhibits will be in place for visitors to enjoy.


This event is free and open to the public.  Discounted parking of $3 will be available that day in the parking lot directly in front of Burke Lakefront Airport.  The museum will be celebrating Women’s History Month with a day of activities saluting women’s role in aviation history.   The National Women’s Air Derby of 1929, the first transcontinental air race for women, which began in Santa Monica, California and ended in Cleveland as part of the National Air Races will be highlighted.  

Margaret Whitman Blair, author of the new book, “The Roaring 20”, published by National Geographic, will be on hand to discuss the race and sign copies of her book.  The book takes readers through the dramatic story of the twenty aviatrixes who flew in this 2800-mile race.  The race, dubbed the “Powder Puff Derby” by the press, was filled with excitement and intrigue as the women pilots faced numerous challenges, including mechanical problems, turbulent weather, and suspected sabotage.  Blair, who lives in Rockville, MD, has written several books 
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of historical fiction on the Civil War for young readers.   “The Roaring 20” is her first nonfiction book for middle school children. 

Visitors to the museum will have the opportunity to “fly” in the race through the Powder Puff Derby game.  Participants will receive the name of a pilot who flew in the race and will follow the course of the race through a discovery hunt to find out how (or if!) their pilot finished the race.  The Cleveland Public Library will be participating in the event with activities for children.  Members of the local 99’s chapter (women’s pilot group founded by the aviatrixes who flew in the race in 1929) will be on hand, too.  A special exhibit highlighting some of the 

museum’s artifacts of the race and the pilots will be on display.   Free airplane crafts, paper airplane races, and guided tours of the museum round out this family event.  For more information call 216-623-1111 or visit the museum’s website at www.iwasm.org.

The International Women’s Air & Space Museum is located in the Burke Lakefront Airport, 1501 North Marginal Road.  Museum admission is free and exhibits are open 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. daily.  The Fay Gillis Wells Research Center and Gift Shop are open 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  Call (216) 623-1111 for more information or visit us on the web at www.iwasm.org.
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